Essential Skills for Little Ones:  Introduction to Expanded Core Curriculum 
Family Workshop at WSSB

2214 E. 13th St. Vancouver, WA 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Saturday, Sept 9th 9:30am to 3:30pm

Registration form due by Friday, Aug 25th 


Parent Name (s): _______________________________________
Address: ______________________________________________
Email: ________________________________________________
Phone: _______________________________________________
Best way to contact: ☐email    ☐phone    ☐mail
Number of family members attending: ____
Children attending: 
Child who is BVI: _____________________________________   Age: ______
Other child (sibling, other):  _____________________________   Age: ______
Other child (sibling, other):  _____________________________   Age: ______
Other child (sibling, other):  _____________________________   Age: ______
*Please also complete Kid’s Activity Information Form for EACH child*
Other family members attending:
Name and Relationship to child with BVI: _____________________________________________
						 _____________________________________________
						 _____________________________________________
						 _____________________________________________
*We welcome all family members to our Family Workshop, including grandparents, aunts, uncles, and any person important to you and your child.  All are welcome!!*
Please describe any dietary restrictions: ______________________________________________ 

Basic Structure of Workshop:
· Children and adults will have their own planned activities. Children will join their parents for lunch.
· All children are signed in to the Kid’s Activity location at arrival and signed out at departure. (Of course, you are welcome to keep your child with you if needed.)
· Adult activities will include opportunities for parents to network with each other. 

Hotel Accommodations:  If your family needs assistance for a hotel accommodations, please contact DeEtte Snyder at (360) 947-3305 or email at DeEtte.Snyder@wssb.wa.gov.

Forms can emailed to DeEtte at DeEtte.Snyder@wssb.wa.gov OR be printed out and mailed to DeEtte at 2214 E. 13th St. Vancouver, WA 98662. 
Please return by Friday, Aug 25th so we can plan for your participation!
